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NOTICE OF ADJUSTMENT 
 

RE: JUNE 2021 VIRTUAL  
FIRST NATIONS SUMMIT MEETING 

 
Please note the dates of the next First Nations Summit 

meeting have been adjusted as follows: 
 
 

June 2021 First Nations Summit Meeting 
 

June 9 - 10, 2021 
Via Zoom 

 
(The meeting dates have been reduced from a three-day 
meeting to a two-day meeting) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Date of notice:  April 26, 2021 



 

 
 

VIRTUAL FIRST NATIONS SUMMIT MEETING 
VIA ZOOM VIDEOCONFERENCE 

 
REVISED DATES 
JUNE 9 – 10, 2021  

 
TO: BC Bands and Tribal Councils 
  Chiefs, Chief Negotiators, Official Delegates 
 
FROM: First Nations Summit Office 
    
DATE: April 26, 2021 
   
 
 
The next First Nations Summit two-day virtual meeting via ZOOM videoconference will 
take place as follows: 
 

 
DATE: June 9 – 10, 2021 (Wednesday – Thursday )  
TIME: 9:30 AM TO 3:30 PM (Approximate times only) 
PLACE: ZOOM VIDEOCONFERENCE 
  Hosted by First Nations Public Service Secretariat 
 
 
NOTE:   The meeting dates have been revised from a  
  three-day meeting to a two-day meeting 
 

 
 
MEETING REGISTRATION 
 
Registration Details: This event requires pre-registration. Once you have submitted your 
registration, you will receive a confirmation email with a link to join the meeting sessions.  
 
Please register for the First Nations Summit Meeting here. 
 
The online registration process will identify the meeting’s Official Delegates for 
treaty tables and First Nations, who will be the only ones that have the ability to 
vote on draft resolutions, similar to the in-person process employed at regular 
First Nations Summit meetings.  
 
Note that any treaty-related resolutions brought forward can only be voted on by 
treaty tables and treaty First Nations. 
 
 
 

First Nations Summit 

https://fnps-ca.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAtduurrzstHdAigOUiBMZXeg4rd7uBKt7-


 
 

 
 
Persons other than Official Delegates who register for the meeting will be deemed Observers who 
can observe the meeting but will not vote on any resolutions presented at the meeting. 

 
After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
meeting. 

 
Note: On meeting days, the host will have participants’ audio muted when entering the meeting. Only the 
host will be able to unmute participants on behalf of the FNS Co-Chairs if you raise your hand to ask a 
question.  

 
For technical difficulties you may contact info@fnps.ca. 
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